NIRMALA MEMORIAL FOUNDATION COLLEGE OF

COMMERCE & SCIENCE

14™ October 2022

NATIONAL SERVICE SCHEME

NOTICE
The NSS Unit of the college has initiated a ‘Share with Care’ donation drive
from Saturday, 15" October 2022 to Wednesday, 19" October 2022.

Students and staff members are requested to donate clothes, toys, stationery,

utensils, etc. The collected items will be donated to the needy.

The donation counter will be placed on the ground floor between 10:00 a.m. to

1:00 p.m.
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